
 
 
 
Marquam Nature Park Project Update 
June 2013 
 
Construction Timeline 
June 2013 – March 2014 
 
Construction 
PP&R has engaged Twin Oaks Construction & Metalworks of White Salmon, WA to 
construct the trails and the crossings in Marquam Nature Park.  Twin Oaks recently 
completed a very successful rehabilitation of the Oaks Bottom Trail on the east side of 
the Willamette.   
 
The scope of work includes (see 2013 Construction Site Map): 

� Trail 5, from where it meets the Marquam Trail near SW 12th south to where it 
returns to the MT near Terwilliger, and including 4 bridges; 

� Trail 5a, which will connect SW Fairmount to Trail 5; 
� Trail 4, which will connect the Log Landing to Trail 5; and 
� Removal and replanting of some of the harmful demand trails that have appeared 

in the Nature Park. 
 
Schedule 
Trail and bridge construction will begin by the end of June and will continue through 
early fall of 2013.  The project will then pause until January through March of 2014, the 
prime season for native revegetation work.  The revegetation plantings will be performed 
by the City’s Bureau of Environmental Services. 
 
Impacts 
The construction work will be staged from the foot of SW 12th Avenue, where it dead 
ends at the Nature Park.  Access into the park at 12th Ave. will remain open during 
construction. 
 
Expect trail closures.  
 
PPR will place signposts at recognized access points into the Park.  The signs will have 
information on the progress of the construction and indicate whether or not the trail is 
closed.   
 
The most current and detailed project information will be on our website at 
www.portlandparks.org  You can sign up to receive electronic updates on the project 
page. 
 
For additional information on the project contact Elizabeth.kennedy-
wong@portlandoregon.gov or call 503-823-5113 


